
Dear Professor Granoff, Thank you so much for all of your valuable publications! We have esp. benefited 
from the book "Other Selves. Autobiography and Biography in Cross-Cultural Perspective (1994), when 
we worked on the article "Reality and Factuality of Classical Indian Narratives" (2019). Congratulations 
to the retirement! Sincerely. Haiyan Hu-von Hinüber (Freiburg, Germany) and Luitgard Soni (Innsbruck, 
Austria). 


